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April 24, 2018 

The Honorable Michael E. Horowitz 
Inspector General 
U.S. Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 4760 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Horowitz: 

ELIJAH E. CUMM INGS, MARYLAND 
RANKING MINORITY MEMBER 

Thank you for your letter on April 23rd, updating the Committee on the status of 
the election-related review your office is undertaking. It is of the utmost importance that 
your review be as fulsome, complete and unimpeded as possible. Given the representations 
in the letter, the Committee hereby withdraws the invitation to a May gth hearing, and will 
instead await further updates from your office regarding the status of your review. Please 
be aware, however, the Committee intends to schedule a hearing for as close to the day the 
report is finalized as is practicable. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sean Brebbia of the Majority staff at 
(202) 225-5074. 

cc: The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings 


